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KARIBIB TOWN COUNCIL 
Office of the Chief Executive Officer 

Kalk Street 

Enquiries: Office of the CEO 
Email: goreseb@karibibtown.org 

The Environmental Commissioner 
Ministry of Environment and Tourism 
Private Bag 13306 
WINDHOEK 

Dear Sir, 

P.o. Box 19 
Karihih, Namibia 

13t11 May 2020 

SUBJECT: SUPPORT LETTER FOR PROPOSED AN ABOVE FUEL TANK FOR KODO 
DRILLING IN KARIBIB TOWN 

Kodo Drilling operates drilling operation in the industrial area of Karibib town in Erongo Region. 
Their vehicle fleets consist of drill rigs,-trucks and pickups cars. It is more convenient to have 
a fuel tank at their premises to reduce frequent travelling to service station for fuelling. 

The Karibib Town Council have no objection on the proposed installation of fuel tank at Koda 
Drilling premises for as long as the Environmental Management Plan is in place. Owing to the 
Environmental Management Act (Act No 7. of 2007), handling and storage of fuel is a listed 
activity that should not be undertaken without an Environmental Clearance Certificate. The 
Environmental Impact Regulation of 2012, further states that, the storage of fuel of 30 cubic 
meters and more at one place requires an ECC. 

Koda Drilling has indicated that, they are planning to install an above tank with the capacity of 
25 cubic meters. We have reviewed their Environmental Management Plan which addressed 
critical environmental concern that comes with handling and operation of an above fuel tank. 

In light of the above, it is our wish that this project is granted an Environmental Clearance 
Certificate of which strict implementation of the management plan is enforced. 
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All official correspondences must he addressed to the Chief Executive Officer 



{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":true}

